Frequently Asked Questions about Collaborating with TMH

What is the process for letters of support from TMH? Where can researchers get these?

ANSWER: Letters of support imply the intent for future collaboration with TMH. Requests for letters of support must be sent to OCRA (ocra@fsu.edu) which will work with the TMH Office of Research in addressing the request. Each request must include relevant information pertaining to proposed TMH collaborative efforts (utilization of TMH space, patient recruitment, clinical collaboration, etc.). Relevant information includes the study proposal and budget showing TMH personnel and/or other resource funding requests.



